
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
                              

 

APPLE DAY 2023 

SUNDAY 15TH OCTOBER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shenley Park 
November 2022 Newsletter 

 

Once a private Estate known as Porters 
Park, then a site of a Mental Hospital, 
Shenley Park is now a unique self-
funded Park for all. The Park is steeped 
in history and hosts an Orchard, 
Meadow, Woodland walks, Historic 
buildings and an amazing 2 acre 
landscaped Walled Garden with an 
Amphitheatre. The Park is open all year 
round and is free to use as are the car 
parks. Events are held throughout the 
year; it is a perfect base for walks and 
has a Tea Room that is open daily from 
8am. 

 



 

 
2 November 2022 

APPLE DAY was amazing 

Thank you to everyone that helped us have one of 
best days yet, including wonderful weather.  

Thank you to our staff and trustees for running 
the day, Radlett and Shenley Rainbows and 
Brownies, Radlett Scouts, Messy Church, Shenley 
Primary school and all of our stall holders.  

Thank you to the orchard for giving us a wonderful 
diverse crop even during a heatwave. 

Join us in January to Wassail the Orchard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 HALLOWEEN 

For the first time we put a Halloween trail 
together around the orchard and meadow. 
Local businesses Gristwood & Tom, Griggs 
Homes, Snaffle Shack and Shenley Estates 
together with Shenley Park and Orchard Tea 
Room staff set up scary zones around the trail 
giving out tricks and treats on the way.  

The trail was a great success despite the heavy 
rain that set in half way through the evening.  

Thank you to everyone that came and helped us 
decide that we will do another next year.  

 

 



 

 
3 November 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
4 November 2022 

 

Events 

Sat 7th January 2023 – Wassailing 

 

 Share with us 

      
   Website            www.shenleypark.co.uk        

Email              info@shenleypark.co.uk 
         Facebook          @ShenleyPark  
        Instagram       #shenleyparkandwalledgarden 
              Phone            01923 852629 

 

Whats happening in the Park 

As we move into winter the orchard shall be 
pruned, long grass areas cut, bulbs planted, 
new hedgerows created and replanted. 

Oaklands College students shall be helping staff 
on a weekly basis.  

We also are part of Youth Connexions work 
placement opportunities, we offer places all 
year round. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tennis Courts 

 

The tennis court situation is ongoing, the 
subsidence in the corners of the area is very 
costly to fix. We are hoping to install at least 

one court back into Shenley Park and are 
awaiting news of a funding application, as of 

this month we are still awaiting news. 

We will keep you updated here in our 
newsletters and on our website. 


